
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At BFS we have duty of care to safeguard all children our Designated Safeguarding Lead are Rebecca Wood (DSL), Megan Pike, Donna Swann and Dawn Wilks. 

 

 
 

House  

Points 

 
 

 

 

Clarendon 

1203
  

 

 

Orange – INSET DAY 

Red – School Holidays  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders for next year… 

Clubs 
Morning Clubs and After School Clubs will 

run as normal.  
 

PE Day 
Reception – Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 1 – Monday and Thursday 
Year 2 – Monday and Thursday 

Year 3 – Tuesday and Friday  
Year 4 – Tuesday and Friday  

 
Calendar  

April 2024 

M Tu W Th F S S 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30      

Year 4 Great Greeks at BMS 
Year 2 School Trip 

Year 4 Residential Trip 
 

May 2024 

M Tu W Th F S S 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 31   

Year 4 Residential Trip 
Bank Holiday 

Reception NHS Height and Weight 
Year 4 BMS Transition Workshop 

Fraser Portraits Class Photos  
May Half Term 

 

 

This week... 

Obsidian 

Obsidian have had an amazing first week back – refreshed from the break and ready to 
learn! This week we have been looking at measure, using a ruler to accurately measure 
3D and 2D objects. Our first challenge was to have a go at observational drawing, some 
of our learners found this a bit tricky but we all know ‘it’s ok to make mistakes!’ 

They have also been joining their peers across the school, all joining UBC and celebrating 
the year 2 quest. A fantastic first week back – well done learners! 

Year 1 

What a great start back! The children have been doing some fantastic learning. In Maths, 
we have been learning how to use arrays. In English, the children have been editing an 
extended piece of writing. In History, we have learning about how schools were 
different in the past. We have also been lucky enough to join in with Year 3's quest. They 
had made phonics fishing games and came to play them with the Year 1 children. We 
are looking forward to completing our own quest in the next few days. 

 

Year 3 

Year 3 have had a fantastic week questing! They have been designing an engaging 
phonics game to help younger learners with their phonics. They put their English, 
Science and Design and Technology learning to the test as they wrote instructions for 
the game. They designed fun and engaging phonics cards and accurately sawed and 
measured wooden dowels. On Wednesday, we went down to year one to play the game 
with our younger learners. The year 3 children were excellent role models and 
commented on how impressive the year 1's phonics knowledge was.  

Elsewhere, we have made a start on learning how to tell the time in Maths and have 
started our new quest 'In the Palm of Your Hand,' which we are all excited about! 

     

 

 

 

Snapshots of the Week 

Week: 15 Apr to 19 Apr 2024 

 

Ridgeway 

857 

Whole School Attendance 

Reception – 91.2% 
 

Year 1 – 93.3% 
 

Year 2 – 93.4% 
 

Year 3 – 94.3% 
 

Year 4 – 93.6% 
 
 

Whole School – 93.9% 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tudor 

830 

Wentworth 

1033 

 


